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Notice of Admission for International Students 

Special Round of Counseling for Admission of International Students for the following programmes 
(Academic Session 2022-23) is being conducted by the Directorate of International Affairs, GGSIPU. 

1. B.Tech (Computer Science & Engineering) 
2. B.Tech (Electronics & Communication Engineering) 
3. B.Tech (Biotechnology) 
4. B.Tech (Chemical Engineering) 

Candidates desirous of taking admission in the above programmes may forward their application 
along with the documents mentioned in the application form to the Directorate of International Affairs, 
GGSIP University, New Delhi (India) on international@ipu.ac.in for admissions to the above 
programmes by Dec. 16, 2022. 

The application form is attached herewith. 

 
 

(Prof. Vijita Singh Aggarwal) 
Director, International Affairs 

Copy to: 
Head, UITS - with a request for uploading this Notice on University website. 
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